
     Bristol Standard Network Meeting 
 
One more step along the Bristol Standard Journey 

 
Date: Wednesday 17th October 2018 
Venue: Bristol Education Centre, Sheridan Road, Horfield BS7 0PU 
(Room 17) 
Time: 4.00-6.00 pm 
Facilitators: Carol de Beger & Beth Osborne  
 
This is a practical session to look at the three criteria for achieving the 
Bristol Standard. We will look at depth and detail, evidence and 
benefits for children.  
 
You will also be able to: 
 

• Hear about new developments with the Bristol Standard 
 

• Receive help and advice from Bristol Standard mentors to 
support your own submission 
 
 

• Network and share ideas with other settings who are also on the 
Bristol Standard journey.  
 

 
The meeting will be informal with plenty of opportunities for questions 
and to exchange ideas.  
 
 
Key Aims: 
 
• To understand more about how you can meet the three criteria 
• Celebrate and share experiences and good practice 
• Share information about current developments 
 
Who the meeting is for: Managers, Children’s Centre leaders, Room 
leaders, Practitioners and Reception teachers. 
  

 
 

 

Please book onto this session with askcyps@bristol.gov.uk 


